
Message sent from Olathe Public Schools

 

Parents and Students-

I am still missing a few senior pictures for the senior slide show.  Please email them to me as soon as possible so I can get that project wrapped up and not
have to leave any seniors out.    
Attached to this email is information about Savers Fundraiser.  It is a great way to clean out your closets and help the boosters out financially.  
The Spring Concert/Banquet is Thursday, May 12th.  We will start at 6:00 p.m. in the commons for cake and some awards.  The we will transition to the
auditorium for the concert and remaining awards.  A reminder we will be recognizing seniors and their parent or guardian.  We are still in need of some help
with this event on Thursday.  Please see the sign-up link here if you can help out: 5/12 Band Concert Volunteer Help
A reminder students will be wearing their concert uniforms again for this concert.
In preparation for the concert and students in different hours, the Symphonic band students will be having a 7 a.m. rehearsal on Wednesday, May 11th.  

Thanks,

Mr. Smikahl

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E054AAEA829A5F85-20222

